
 

Good afternoon, 

We have had a fun packed week and have had a couple of visitors into school on the 
Infant site.  

Foundation class had a visit from Dr Parker, Ellie’s Dad in year 2, who talked to the 
children about working in A&E as a doctor.   The class were thrilled to try their hand 
using a stethoscope and part of an oxygen face mask. Learning about ‘Superheroes’ 
supports children’s understanding and will hopefully making them more aware so if a 
hospital visit were necessary in the future. 

As part of their ‘Explorer’ topic Year 1 and 2 enjoyed a visit from Ed Coats this week, 
who shared his experiences of an Antarctic expedition.  The children were fascinated 
to hear about the differences between the north and south poles and loved the 
opportunity to try out the equipment! 

If anyone missed the Year 6 residential Teams Meeting in the week please contact 
the office if you would like a recording of the meeting. The Year 3 and 4 Woodrow 
launch meeting will be held on Wednesday and details will be shared before hand.  

A polite reminder about the use of the car park at the Junior site. We ask parents not 
to park or use it for dop off or collection. This is due to the bottle neck it can create 
on the lane and the danger to children walking nearby. We have had a couple of 
incidents of parents driving in or out really quickly without realising children are 
close. We request all collection and drop offs are done on the green or up at the 
church. This includes after school clubs collection. The car park is for staff or visitors 
only. Thank you for helping us keep the lane car free.  

 

Teacher Training 
 
At Cuddington and Dinton School we are passionate about developing future 
teachers, we have a robust training programme and work closely with Initial Teacher 
Training providers. Many of our Teaching Assistants have progressed their training 
to become fully qualified teachers, some of which have continued to work with us as 
Teachers. 
We have worked closely with Ashmead Initial Teacher Training (Ashmead ITT) as a 
partner school for many years. They are now known as INSIGNIS Academy Trust 
SCITT (IAT SCITT). If you would like further information about joining Ashmead ITT, 
please click here. 
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https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/ae-doctor-visits-foundation-class/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/meeting-a-real-explorer-for-year-1-and-2/


 

F4CADS 

Don't forget about next week's Quiz on Friday night. Further dates for the 
diary are to follow very soon 
 

Superstars of the Week 

Foundation: Jemima, Lily 
Year 1: Vinnie, Sennen 
Year 2: Alfie Barney  
Year 3: Lydia and Louisa 
Year 4: Tahlia and Jacob S 
Year 5: Theo G and Martha 
Year 6: Charlie and Claudia 
 
Leaf: Harrison (Foundation) 
 

House Points update 

Infant Site 
Hughenden - 138  
Chequers - 176  
Claydon - 140  
Blenheim - 162  
 
Junior Site 
Hughenden -121 
Chequers - 106 
Claydon - 118  
Blenheim - 114 
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